
Have you heard about the 
new program that gives 

families cash every month 
for each of  their kids?  

Starting July 15, 2021, most families 
with children will receive monthly 
Child Tax Credit payments of at 
least $250 per child from the IRS.
Families that have not filed taxes can 
qualify for this payment by going to 
this page on the IRS website and 
following the instructions:
https://www.irs.gov/credits-deductions/child-tax-credit-non-filer-sign-up-tool
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